
Dear legislators, 
 
Please, please, please DO NOT support House Bill 3063, which would remove all nonmedical exemptions 
for vaccination! 
 
Freedom of medical choice is important for so many families, including mine, that has been affected by 
vaccine injury or cannot process metals in vaccines. 
 
Please think of how this discriminates against minorities and do not mandate all vaccinations. My family 
is not anti-vaxx, but pro-choice in that we selectively choose vaccines that are best for us based on our 
unique circumstances. Oregon's unvaccinated rate is under 3% and this bill will not eliminate the rare 
occurance of small outbreaks. We want more education available for our health and to keep our 
freedom of choice. I hope you vote for freedom. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Zoey Petrone 
 


